ECORP Consulting, Inc.

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS

July 2, 2002

Scott Shewbridge

El Dorado Irrigation District
2890 Mosquito Rd.
Placerville, Ca 95667

Re: FERC Project 184, Bathymetry

As part of the relicensing of the El Dorado Hydroelectric Project, FERC 184-065 (Project 184), the El
Dorado Irrigation District (EID) has contracted with ECORP Consulting, Inc. (ECORP) to conduct a
Bathymetric study of lakes within the Project 184 area. This information was gathered from Carlton
Engineering’s 1999 survey and plotted by ECORP Consulting.

Please find enclosed the following Adobe format files containing Bathymetry maps for the Caples Lake,
Silver Lake, and Echo Lakes within the Project 184 study area.

e 184 Silvr Bth 20020702.pdf

e 184 Echo Bath 20020702.pdf

e 184 Cpls Bath 20020702.pdf

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (916) 782-9100.

Attachment

2001-156/Bathymetry/184_Bath_ltr 20020702




